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The Response of the English Legal System to People Living with HIV and AIDS

Keele University Law School, in collaboration with the National AIDS Trust (NAT), invites applications from UK and EU students who fulfil residency requirements for a PhD Studentship on this subject.  The Studentship, which is made available under the AHRC Collaborative Doctoral Award scheme, provides academic fees, and a maintenance grant of £12,300 tax free per annum (plus additional support from NAT) for qualified applicants.  The successful applicant will spend a proportion of their time developing their research with the Policy and Campaigns team at NAT’s offices in London.
Keele University has a 5*A research rating.  The Law School is a constituent member of the the University’s Research Institute for Law, Politics and Justice, and a partner in the AHRC Centre for Law, Gender and Sexuality.  It offers a range of postgraduate courses in law, gender, sexuality, health and human rights and has a large number of staff and graduate students working in these areas.  It has a vibrant and exciting research culture.
NAT is the UK’s leading independent policy and campaigning voice on HIV and AIDS. It develops policies and campaigns to improve the quality of life of people affected by HIV both in the UK and internationally.  It aims to prevent the spread of HIV, ensure people living with HIV have access to treatment and care, and eradicate HIV-related stigma and discrimination.
The University and NAT welcome applications from those with proposals that fall within the ambit of the Studentship.  These include, but are not limited to, research into:
· Immigration and asylum

· Access to treatment, support and care
· Legal liability for HIV transmission

· Access to employment, goods and services
· Economic support and care

· Human rights

· Confidentiality and privacy
The research will be supervised by Dr Matthew Weait (Lecturer in the Keele University Law School) and Dr Yusef Azad (Director of Policy and Campaigns at NAT).  
Enquiries about the Studentship, which may also be awarded on a part-time basis, should be made in the first instance, and as soon as possible, to Dr Weait (m.weait@law.keele.ac.uk)

For further information about the Keele University Law School see:
http://www.keele.ac.uk/depts/la/
For further information about the National AIDS Trust see:

http://www.nat.org.uk/






